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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

During 2007 the American Federation of Teachers, AFL-CIO Committee on Political Education filed semi-annual reports.  

We are hereby giving notice that in 2008 we will switch to a monthly filing schedule, beginning with the January 2008 

report due on February 20, 2008. 


